
 
 
Mid-Week Memo – May 12, 2021 

 

At-Home Learning Attendance 

Attendance will be taken each day at the start of online classes.  If your child has not logged on, and their absence hasn’t 

been reported to the office, the automated system will contact you.  Please listen to the message and respond 

accordingly to stop all other phone calls.  (The system will phone each of the first two contacts in our demography.) 

If you do not want to receive notifications when your child is absent, be sure to report the absence in advance by using 
the SafeArrival app, or by calling or emailing the school (403-381-2977 or sjf@lethsd.ab.ca ). 
 
Laptop Chargers 
Help! Please do a quick check of your house and child(ren)’s room.  We are short a number of charging cords and are 
asking families to take a look in case they have an extra one that could be returned and used by someone else.  Please 
let us know, or drop them off, if you happen to have an extra. 
 
Alberta Draft K-6 Curriculum – Have Your Say 
Looking for more information on the Alberta Draft K-6 Curriculum? Visit the Lethbridge School Division website for links 
to the Division response, the Government survey, and virtual sessions hosted by Alberta Education:  
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/our-district/news/post/responding-to-the-draft-alberta-k-6-curriculum 
 
Survey 
The Lethbridge School Division is partnering with the University of Lethbridge Neuroscience Department to conduct a 
survey for Grade 6-9 students on the topic of executive functioning and play in Grade 6-9 students.  Data collected from 
the survey will be used to enhance school learning and practices in the future.  The survey, which will be released on 
May 17th and remain open until May 28th, will be sent directly to Lethbridge School Division parents via 
SchoolMessenger, to encourage their child to complete the survey. 

Branches Fine Arts Academy 
Please visit this LINK for information regarding a free after school music program. 

Looking Ahead 
Friday, May 21:  Non-Instructional Day (no school for students) 
Monday, May 24:  Victoria Day Holiday 
Tuesday, May 25:  Professional Learning Day (no school for students) 
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